
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

     TORNADO SAFETY INFORMATION 

Tornado season is upon us. Please take a moment to 

develop your safety plan in the event of severe weather 

during your stay at Alma RV Park.  Here is some 

information that may assist you. 

Sign up to receive texts, calls, or emails 

during weather emergencies via 

“AlertSense” courtesy of the Harlan County 

Sheriff’s Department.  Use 501 South Street 

for your address. 
http://public.alertsense.com/SignUp/ 

 

 

 

The Sheriff’s Department is located at 706 

2nd St.  As you leave the park, turn left onto 

South. Go one block and turn right onto John 

St. Go six blocks North. Turn left onto 2nd St. 

At the end of the building, turn right onto 

Church St.  

 

Time: 2 minutes without traffic (.4 miles).  

 

Upon arrival at the Sheriff’s Department, you 

may enter the West doors. If the doors are 

locked, push the call button beside the door.  

There is a tornado shelter in the basement.  

SIREN:  

Please note that Alma uses a siren for tornado warnings, as well as for Fire and 

Rescue. The difference is that the siren will sound three times on/off/on/off/on for an 

emergency and will stay on continually as a weather warning. Please note that the 

siren is tested on the first Monday evening of each month.  

http://public.alertsense.com/SignUp/

